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August 18, 2025 

Ms. Patricia Poppe 

Chief Executive Officer 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77 Beale Street 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

Dear Ms. Poppe: 

I am writing regarding PG&E’s ongoing construction project on Geer Road in Turlock. Despite multiple 

requests and discussions with your staff, the construction schedule has not been adjusted from the current 

Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. daytime hours. 

Geer Road is one of Turlock’s busiest thoroughfares. The current daytime construction schedule is 

causing significant disruption for residents, businesses, and commuters. A night schedule would reduce 

these impacts while allowing PG&E to complete the necessary work in a more efficient and less 

disruptive manner. 

Additionally, I have asked that PG&E post signage at the project sites clearly indicating that this is a 

PG&E project, not a City of Turlock project. It is important that the community understand which agency 

handles this work and the associated impacts. 

I strongly urge PG&E to revise the Geer Road construction schedule to evening hours and ensure that 

proper project signage is installed without delay. I am available to discuss this matter with you personally 

at your earliest convenience, as the disruption is ongoing and immediate action is needed. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this issue. 

Respectfully, 

Amy Bublak 

Mayor 

City of Turlock 
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